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Ministry of Employment Head of Department
Division for EU and International Affairs Department of Social Rights
Director Directorate General Human Rights

and Rule Of Law

Dear M+ Malinowski1

Referring to your letter of 18 January I would like to, on behalf of the
Swedish Government (the Government), submit the following comments on
Sweden’s non-accepted provisions of the European Social Charter (the
Charter).

The Government’s position on the relevant provisions 2.1, 2.2, 2.4, 2.7, 3.4,
4.2, 4.5,7.5,7.6, 8.2, 8.4, 8.5,12.4, 24 and 28, remains the same as in the
previous overviews. The rationales for this position have not changed and
are in principle the same as mentioned in the official reports of 2018, 2014
and 2008 (enclosed).

The Government wishes to take this opportunity to reiterate its respect for
the rights enshrined by the Charter and to express its intention to
continuously respect and to be in conformity with the Charter.

Yours Sincerely

mere s

Maria Westman-Clément
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